No./D-Blp/FCA (Gen)-Vol-11/ ;(39_ A
H.P. Forest Department.

Dated Bilaspur, the 9 % ‘}L\ PR 7’)

From: Divisional Forest Officer,
Bilapsur Forest Division,
Distt. Bilaspur, HP

To: Executive Engineer,
Bilaspur Division No.1,
HPPWD Bilaspur,

Subject: Diversion of 1.8945ha of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the construction
of link road from Sihra to Kahvi KM0O/0 to 3/330 with the jurisdiction of
Bilaspur Forest Division Distt. Bilaspur HP.

Memo,’

Reference your application No. PW/BLP(1)WA/FOREST CASE/ 2021-10782-
83 dated 20.11.2021 on the subject cited above.

Enclosed please find herewith certificate of distance from the protected area
or their Eco- Senstive Zone (2 copies) in respect of forest land Construetsion of link road
Sihra To Kahvi KM 0/0 to 3/330 Distt. Bilaspur HP for favour of perusal and further

necessary action please.

Encl: as above.

Divisional Forest Officer)
Bilaspur Forest Division,
District Bilaspur, HP

-



-

Certificate

Certified that the forest land Constructsion of link road from
Sihra to Kahvi KMO/0 to 3/330 Distt. Bilaspur HP in favour of HPPWD department is
not located within eco-sensitive zone of the protected area notified under Wild [ile
(Protection) Act, 1972 and nearest Protected Area i.e. Shree Naina Devi Ji.

Conservation Reserve is located at aerial distance of approximately 27 km [rom the

%i'
Divisional Forest Officer,

Bilaspur Forest Division,
District Bilaspur, HP

proposed land.

-
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